	Casella Waste Systems Donates
﻿N-95 Masks to Area Healthcare Facilities

	Casella Waste Systems committed nearly 84,000 masks to hospitals and response teams throughout their footprint. Wow! 
Littleton Regional Healthcare (pictured) received a delivery of 6,000 masks last week.
Rebecca Metcalf, Outreach Manager with Casella said they "...view this as an example of what it means to play a meaningful role in a community. At this point we have committed what we feel is
a responsible amount of our surplus supply of N-95 masks. Our remaining supply is sufficient to ensure that our employees
are safe when completing their essential daily work."
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